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2017 – Notice to Shipping #14 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

Vessel Speed Restriction Due to High Water Levels - 
Revised (Cancelled 2017/08/11)

This notice rescinds notices to Shipping no.2, no.3 and no. 12.   

The high water levels on Lake Ontario and in the St. Lawrence River make it necessary to 
further reduce speed limits in the Montreal Lake Ontario section of the Seaway.   

Effective immediately and until further notice, the speed limits outlined in Column IV of Schedule 
II – Table of Speeds in the Seaway Handbook Practices & Procedures apply from the upper 
entrance of the South Shore Canal to Tibbetts Point.   

In addition, mariners are asked to watch their wake, particularly when navigating close to shore.  
 
We will continue to closely monitor the water levels closely and advise you of any changes.     
 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
May 8, 2017 
  


